
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden 
FROM: Julie Weaver  
RE:           Awarding of Advertised Bid/Proposals 
DATE:  February 14, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Advertisement: RFP1703 E-Rate Items/Equipment 
Person Responsible: Brenda Meriweather 
Funding Source:  District 
Recommendation: Venture Technology  
Total Award:  $215,060.00 
 
 
Julie Weaver, Brenda Meriweather, TJ Higgins and Zack Turner with 
TPSD along with Caroline Bishop and Debra Stewart with Venture 
Technologies accepted two (2) sealed RFP’s at 2:00 P.M. on  
Thursday, January 12, 2017.  Having met all the specifications listed 
on the RFP, we are recommending that the Board award the bid to 
Venture Technology, who submitted the lowest and best price.   
 
 


